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TO: SCHOOL BOARD 

 

FROM: DR. JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING OF REVISED SBR 700-60-8:EMPLOYEE RIGHT TO 

KNOW-EXPOSURE TO HAZARDOUS SUBSTANCES 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

We have revised our Employee Right to Know-Exposure to Hazardous Substances policy to 

reflect the new language in M.S.B.A. model policy number 407.  This revised policy will bring 

practices regarding employee right to know-exposure to hazardous substances into compliance 

with current law.   

 

 


